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NAMPA — The National Main Street Center announced the launch of the Kevin and Mary Daniels Fund to 
help stimulate Nampa’s Main Street Program and revitalization efforts in downtown Nampa. 

The fund was established in appreciation for Kevin and Mary Daniels, according to a press release. Kevin 
Daniels grew up in Nampa and owns Seattle-based company Daniels Real Estate. Daniels recently moved 
to trustee emeritus status on the Main Street board. 

The Kevin and Mary Daniels Fund has received nearly $100,000 to date in donations from Main Street 
board members, colleagues and friends. Kevin and Mary Daniels also personally donated to the fund and 
will present a check to Nampa’s Main Street Program at an invitational ceremony June 6. 

"Kevin has been a tremendous asset, providing counsel and encouragement to move our Main Street 
Program forward," Nampa Mayor Debbie Kling said in the press release. "We are very excited and 
appreciative of the National Main Street Center, the contributors to the fund, and Kevin and Mary 
Daniels." 

The fund will be administered by the National Main Street Center and help with rehabilitation projects 
and historic façade improvements. Applications for the fund will open July 17. Additional information on 
the program will be available soon at cityofnampa.us/danielsfund. 

https://cityofnampa.us/danielsfund

